
SAINT MARY
STOKE NEWINGTON

from Beryl Warren 

Tuesday, 20 May 2008
Dear Friends,

Re: River of Life: 10th Anniversary of ALMA Celebration at St. Paul’s 13.7.08 

One of the many aspects of our celebration will be a “River of Prayer”. The river is meant to 
carry our prayers and messages of HOPE to God for all peoples.

As this “river” will be an expression not only of our hopes but our commitment to ALMA and 
the world, as many prayers - in the form of postcards, pictures, photos or any other medium 
you may think appropriate, (the prayers will be affixed to light material) - as possible would 
be lovely!

This is a great opportunity for us to get our congregations involved and for them to feel 
ownership, not only of the celebration but of our mission and journey with ALMA and the 
global church. If your link parish can contribute prayers too that would be marvellous.

In order to complete this task in good time and for the end result to look beautiful we need the 
messages to get to me at St. Mary’s Church, address below, no later than 29 June 2008. 

I would be very pleased to receive them from now on. If you have any queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. My home no. is 0207 359 5481 and mobile is 07900 991774. 
Alternatively prayers may be emailed to almacomms@london.anglican.org

Thank you.

God Bless You All,
Love and Prayers,
Beryl

St Mary’s church
Stoke Newington Church St

London. N16 9ES
Tel.: 020 7254 6072 / fax: 020 7923 4135 / EMAIL:berywarren@hotmail.com

mailto:almacomms@london.anglican.org

